
Diversity Clerkship Program 
Employer Participation Form / Summer 2023 

The success of our program depends on employers willing to provide a full-time 
summer employment opportunity to a diverse 1L law student. 

One of the challenges with the State Bar program is that we do not know how many clerks 
are going to apply for the program. The number of employers needed for the program is 
dependent on the number of clerks that apply. However, we will not know until mid-
January the number of clerks that will be in the program. 

Please add our company to the list of employers for 2023. 
Our contact person for this program is: 

Name: 
Title: 
Direct Telephone Number: 
Email: __________________________________
Company/Organization: 

By returning this form you are joining the program dependent on the number of clerks 
who apply. We will officially notify you the week of January 16 to formally confirm your 
participation in the 2023 program. 

If you would like to participate in the 2023 program, please email this form to Katie Castle 
Wisman, kcastlewisman@wisbar.org. 
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